
 

COUNCILLOR REPORT 
For South Wairarapa District Council Meeting 

Wednesday 16 May 2018 
 

Councillor’s 

Name 

MARGARET CRAIG 

 

Meeting:  

 

Date & Venue 

WRWMMP COMMITTEE WASTE ADVOCACY WORKSHOP 

 

WELLINGTON CITY COUNCIL 23 APRIL 2018  

SCOPE  

 

 

 

 The Joint Committee has the responsibility and authority to, amongst 
other matters: 

- Monitor and review the management and implementation of 
the WMMP; and 

- Report back to the territorial authorities of the Wellington 
Region on any aspect of the implementation of the WMMP 

AGENDA  

 

 

 

Agenda items: 

1. The Joint Committee considered and, where appropriate, 

agreed to the recommendations that will be sent by letter to 

the Mayor and Councillors of each of the territorial authorities. 

2. The Joint Committee agreed to request the eight Wellington 

regional territorial authorities to support the preparation of a 

new (draft) regional-level event waste management and 

minimisation policy, for their consideration.  

General 

 

 

 

It should be noted that the Joint Committee congratulates the 

three Wairarapa Councils for the progressive waste mininmisation 

initiatives in their Draft Long Term Plans. 

 

 

 

 



 

COUNCILLOR REPORT 
For South Wairarapa District Council Meeting 

Wednesday 16 May 2018 
 

Councillor’s 

Name 

MARGARET CRAIG 

 

Meeting:  

 

Date & Venue 

WRWMMP COMMITTEE WASTE ADVOCACY WORKSHOP 

 

WELLINGTON CITY COUNCIL 9 APRIL 2018  

SCOPE  

 

 

 

 Recap of the Joint Committee’s Terms of Reference 

 To Consider the scope of WMMP actions that are yet to be 
implemented by Wellington Territorial Authorities 

 To discuss unimplemented actions and potential recommendations 

AGENDA  

 

 

 

Agenda items: 

1. Officers from Hutt City, Kapiti Coast, Porirua, Upper Hutt, Wellington 

City and Wairarapa Joint Councils presented an overview of their 

Council’s implementation plans 

2. The Joint Committee considered: 

 The extent of new waste minimisation projects proposed 

by territorial authorities 

 The potential impact of territorial implementation plans on 

waste minimisation targets 

 The need for regional coordination when planning for 

waste-related infrastructure planning 

 The opportunity and benefits of researching and, where 

feasible, developing lawful landfill pricing strategies as a 

mechanism to reduce waste 

 The significance of household organic waste diversion as a 

strategy to promote household-level waste minimisation 

and to reduce greenhouse gas emissions 

 Regional event waste minimisation issues   

General 

 

 

 

The Joint Committee resolved to meet on 23 April 2018 to make 

any recommendations to Councils in the Region 

 

 

 

 



 

COUNCILLOR REPORT 
For South Wairarapa District Council Meeting 

Wednesday 16 May 2018 
 

Councillor’s Name MARGARET CRAIG15 FEBRUARY  

 

Meeting –  

Date & Venue 

WAIRARAPA ROAD SAFETY COUNCIL  

24 APRIL 2018 AT REAP HOUSE, MASTERTON 

Key Items  

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Speed: is the UN Global Road Safety theme for Road Safety 
Week 8-14 May.  

- This year’s WRSC theme: “Belts on, Phones off - 

make it a habit”.  
- Draft GPS on Land Transport out for review. Safety is 

one of the four strategic priorities in the draft GPS 

- Speed Management Review: Roading engineers and 

RSM to meet with Steve James regarding speed 

reduction in top 10% high benefit opportunities 

- Speed slowing signs  are to be installed on SH2 at 

the N & S entrances to Featherston & Greytown 

- WRSC is in the process of purchasing a 2nd car for 

the CDMP youth driver programme. Southey Honda 

will continue to lean a third car. This will allow the 

original vehicle to be utilized full time at Kuranui 

College. South Wairarapa has the biggest number of 

students coming out of school in Wairarapa with their 

learners licence. Submissions for CDMP have gone to 

each council. 

- RYDA was a huge success with around 280 yr 12 

students attending. Had one day rained off but had 

wins with 60 Taratahi Students and the Teen 

Parenting Students 

- Holly designed a campaign for Lids on Kids. A 

donation was made by the Warehouse of $1,710.00 

for the first quarter of fundraising 

- Still waiting on consultant’s report for the Waingawa 

Road and Norman Avenue intersection improvement. 

- With guidance from Holly, the SADD students 

continuing to lead their own groups  

- WRSC attended the Patriots Motorcycle Club National 

Rally at Tauherenikau in March. Safety stall with ACC 

and with the support of Sargents M/Cycles from 

Carterton provided free m/cycle safety checks. Over 

100 riders there. 

- 17 Schools signed up for Movin March activities 

- Greytown, Featherston & Carterton Schools are 

planning their own Bikes in Schools tracks 

- Pedal ready training in 10 schools over first 2 terms 

this year. focus on smaller schools in Term 3 

- 3x successful child car seat restraints clinics have 

been held this year 

- Bruce is in the process of setting up Staying Safe and 

Carfit workshops for Seniors.  

Speakers None 

General None 

 

 

 


